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Including a Presentation on 
Inclusive Concurrent Enrollment 

by Glenn Gabbard 
 
 

Funded by the Commonwealth since 2007, the Inclusive 
Concurrent Enrollment Initiative offers grants to 

college-school partnerships to support eligible public 
high school students with intellectual disabilities, ages 

18-22, to increase their academic and career success by 
being included in a college or university community of 

learners. 
 
 

Amesbury High School Library 
Wednesday, February 28, 2018 

6:30 pm 
 

Please direct questions to asabia1996@my.fit.edu 


